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Health departments across the state warn flu is on the rise 

 The Oklahoma State Department of Health, Oklahoma City-County Health Department and Tulsa 

Health Department are closely watching influenza activity across the state 

(Oklahoma City, OK)- The CDC is warning this year’s flu virus is particularly unusual, and it is expected to 

be severe. The worst of the flu season may still be ahead as flu activity across Oklahoma has ramped up 

significantly just two weeks into the new year. The number of flu deaths in Oklahoma and Tulsa 

Counties, and across the state, is on the rise. There has also been a significant increase in the number of 

influenza related hospitalization across the state. Oklahomans who haven’t received a vaccine yet 

should make it a priority as soon as possible. The vaccine is one of the most important things we all can 

do for ourselves and/or our children to protect against the flu and/or reduce complications from the flu. 

We urge all Oklahomans who have flu-like symptoms (fever or feeling feverish with chills; cough; sore 
throat; runny or stuffy nose; muscle or body aches) to seek medical attention and then stay home to 
recover for at least 24 hours after a fever goes away, without the use of fever-reducing medications. 
Avoid all public places, including work, school and group events during this time. Staying home protects 
those around you, especially infants under the age of six months and adults with compromised immune 
systems who can develop severe complications if they are exposed to the influenza virus.  

Another preventive action to stop the spread of germs is handwashing.  We urge all Oklahomans to 
wash hands often throughout each day with soap and warm water, especially after coughing or 
sneezing.  

For more information on how you can stay healthy during this flu season, or for information on receiving 
a vaccine, visit cdc.gov/flu/. 
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